
                   

 

The children have had a fantastic week in Nursery – we are so proud 

of how well they have settled in!  

It is often tricky for young children to remember what they have 

done during their time in school, so every Friday we will be in touch 

with our ‘Ask me about’ letter. This will let you know what the 

children have enjoyed in school, and will hopefully help to start up a 

discussion with your child. 

This week we have enjoyed playing in the provision in our classrooms; 

the construction area, reading area and home corner have been a big 

hit! We have also played in our outdoor area, where the children 

have enjoyed using chalks to make marks, and have loved using our 

large construction toys and climbing equipment.  

We have enjoyed a range of stories and nursery rhymes this week; 

particular favourites being Dear Zoo, We’re going on a bear hunt, 

Hickory Dickory Dock and Humpty Dumpty.   

Next week we will be starting our topic ‘All about me’. We will be 

supporting the children to talk about their home and family. It would 

be lovely if you could send a family photo into school to support our 

discussions. You can send photos to the school office via email, and 

we will print them out. They will then go on display in our home 

corner! Thank you. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. See you next week. 

Nursery Team (Mrs Johnston, Miss Barclay and Mrs Farrell) 


